
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes, Monday, September 15, 2008 

 
In Attendance:  Mike Moran, AL Jones, Mike Curtin and Mary Lou Volpe 

 

 

Minutes from Tuesday September 2, 2008 Approved 

 

Treasurer’s Report Approved 

 

The Board Approved the Sign and property Request for the Harvest Festival on October 18 &19 2008 

on the Town Common 

 

The Board agreed to send back the playground equipment and place an order with another company 

which will include the install. Lynne will notify Andy Berger from O’Brien and Sons 

 

Mike Placella from Sturbridge Coed Basketball attended the meeting to speak to the board The Coed 

Basketball League is available to Boys and Girls of Sturbridge grades 1-6 held at the High School on 

Saturdays from 9-3 This year it might only go till 1pm pending the amount of upper grade 

registrations.  The league runs December, January t and February . 

 

  

Next Recreation  Meeting Monday, October 6, 2008 5:30 PM  

  
 

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 


